
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 12, 2017 1:59:23 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:45 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Heather Langdon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro rates have been the topic of discussion in this province repeatedly.
We, as consumers, cannot afford it.  There has been outcry, pleading, poverty...and yet Hydro wants to
increase rates! and fees! WE CANNOT AFFORD THIS!! please do not grant this application.

-- Attachment --
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